
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 21-0960
Date: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 9:44:30 AM

 

From: Philip Carter  
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 8:17 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Concerning The Chipmunk Solar case#21-0960- EL - BGN ,my address is 12117 Yankeetown
Pike Mt Sterling,Ohio 43143. My wife and I have lived here for 22 years and we are strongly
concerned about the loss of farmland due to this proposed project, as well ...
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